
 

                                                                                                     
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

From 30th September to 15th October, a 
new Moon cycle begins for Gold and Silver. 
 

The broader trend of this cycle remains bullish, 
but there will be specific negative days that will 
keep the market highly volatile. Due to those 
negative days we may not see any substantial 
price rise, but expect frequent and sharp day-to-
day swings. 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
                                                                               
 
 
                                                                                                                


